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THE  CALLING  

Two essential fears face our 
congregations:  
Å the fear of too much 
change, and  
Å the fear of too little 
change. 
 
Gilbert R. Rendle in 
Leading Change in the 
Congregation 

 
At Mt. Hope we are  
beginning a time of  
exploration in  
preparation for calling a 
new pastor. One of the 
questions we will be  
asking together is òWho 
are we?ó Mt. Hopeõs 
identity includes the  
history and traditions of 
the congregation,  
significant highs and lows 
in the congregationõs 
journey, current  
demographics, central 
beliefs, core values, and 
practices. 
 
A second important 
question is òWho is our 
neighbor?ó This involves 
exploring our wider  
community. What are the 
hopes, dreams, needs, 
opportunities, and  
challenges in West Allis 
today? What are the  
experiences of other faith 
communities in our city? 
We will want to consider 
how we can best engage 
our neighbors, given who 
we are and what is  

happening in our 
neighborhood. 
 
That leads to a third 
question: òTo what is the 
Spirit inviting us?ó At this 
moment in your life  
together as a  
congregation, the Spirit is 
calling you to be the  
people of God and to live 
as the Body of Christ in 
your community. What 
does that look like now? 
 
Much has changed in the 
last ten years, both at Mt. 
Hope and in the world 
around us. As we explore 
these questions, some 
may be afraid of more 
change. It is natural for a 
congregation ð or any 
human system ð to seek 
stability. At the same 
time, others may be 
afraid of too little change. 
Those twin fears can  
create tension among us, 
and even within us. 
Sometimes both of those 
fears may be present in 
the same person. For  
example, you might find 
yourself afraid that too 
much will change in  
worship, while you also 
fear that too little will 
change to welcome new 
people into Mt. Hope. 
 
If we donõt take courage 
to see ourselves clearly 
and make bold choices, 

 
 

 

Worship 
Join us for  
worship! The 
program/school 
year schedule is:  
¶ Saturday 5:30 

p.m. 
¶ Sunday 8:30 

and 10:00 a.m. 

 
Sunday 
School 
Sunday School  
is open to all 
kids 3K - 5th 
grade, every 
Sunday at 
10:00 a.m. 

 
Bible Study 
Join us on 
Thursdays at 
1:00 p.m. for a 
study led by  
Pastor Michael. 

we may miss important 
opportunities to move 
forward and follow 
where the Spirit is  
leading. So, as we begin 
this exploration it will 
help to recognize that 
fears are present (theyõre 
normal), and that it is 
okay to name them. In 
fact, acknowledging them 
can help with our  
discernment. By  
identifying these fears, we 
can recognize more 
clearly what is at stake for 
us and what really  
matters to us. 
 
Listen to your own spirit. 
Do you sense the energy 
of fear rising in you? 
Whenever that happens, 
pay attention. Notice 
how your fear may be 
connected to change ð 
either too much or too 
little. Then letõs talk  
together, trusting the 
Spirit to lead us! 
 
Pr. Michael Mueller 
Interim Pastor 
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Tell Your Story!  
 

 

Ministries 
Board 
 

Ministries Board 
As our service and 
youth ministries are 
well underway we 
are able to focus 
more fully on  
worship, fellowship 
and communica-
tion. Youõll see  
information  
elsewhere about 
new ways of  
requesting  
volunteers, through 
SignUpGenius.  If 
you have interest in 
worship, fellowship 
or communication 
opportunities, 
please let me know. 
 
Cathy Hinrichs 
Ministries Board 
Chair 

The Mission  
Exploration process 
began Sunday,  
February 24, with an 
opportunity for the 
congregation to engage 
in conversation about 
what is at the heart of 
things for you here at 
Mt. Hope. We want to 
explore together where 
you sense the Spirit is 
leading us. We have 
added a second  
session on Sunday, 
March 3rd at 9:00 
a.m. in the Chapel.  
 
Begin now to reflect on 
what specifically makes 

Mt. Hope to be Mt. 
Hope for you, so that 
we can anticipate a  
robust time of sharing 
on Sunday, March 3rd. 
These conversations 
will help to shape the 
profile we will  
eventually create for 
the pastoral call  
process, and your  
perspective is much 
valued. 
 
We will then begin a 
second set of  
questions exploring 
our Mission: 
¶ Saturday, March 9 

at 6:15 pm 

¶ Sunday, March 10 
at 9:45 a.m. 

¶ Sunday, March 17 
at 9:00 am 

 
We hope that these 
times will give everyone 
an opportunity to be a 
part of these sessions 
to contribute to our 
Mission Site Profile. 
 
A complete timeline for 
the entire Mission Site 
Profile process will be 
coming soon.  

Governance Board   ñññññññññññññññ 

The Governance Board 
along with Pastor 
Mueller will begin the 
work of completing the  
Mission Site Profile 
that is necessary step  
to start the call process 
for our next pastor.  
We are in the process 
of developing a  
calendar of events and  
milestones to work  
towards this goal. This 
calendar will also  
provide the  
congregation with dates 
and times of events 
where your input into 
the process is 
needed.  Our goal is 

not only to have dates 
set but also topics  
defined to give  
everyone time to  
prepare. We will also  
be looking for times 
and places to ensure  
all members have an  
opportunity to  
participate.   
 
Paul Cannestra 
President 
Governance Board 
 
 


